
Castle Hill School Council

Castle Hill Cook Off

Healthy Schools Award

As part of our
 work towards regaining our

 Healthy Schools Award status,
 some of our School Council 

members have taken part in a
 Learning Walk, visiting classes at 

snack time, and seeing how healthy 
the snacks are. We saw lots of 

communication, choice making, 
and eating of different fruits

 and other healthy foods
 in all of the classes

 we visited.

The School Council
 were invited to help judge

 the ‘Castle Hill Easter Cook Off’ 
competition. We very much 

enjoyed exploring and tasting
 all the different entries. We

 each had our favourites, but
 the winning class were
 Secondary 2, with their

 ‘Carrot chocolate puds’!


